
The Academic & Student Affairs Committee conducted its April meeting by e-business on April 
19, 2023, as there was only one item to consider – the proposal to revise the Copyright Policy 
into two separate policies: Copyright Policy and Use of Copyrighted Material Policy. The 
committee also reviewed the Use of Copyrighted Material Resource Document.  
 
After discussion, the committee voted to approve the revisions.  
 
The Shared Governance Executive Committee was informed of the committee’s decision.  


